
























11. Asymptomatic Staff Testing

1) Yellow or Orange Tiers testing will be encouraged.

2) In the Red Tier Employees may go during working hours twice a month to

be tested at no charge to the employee.

3) In the Purple Tier Employees may go during working hours once a week

to be tested at no charge to the employee.

J. Testing of Students

1. The District will recommend that students who have symptoms of COVID-19 

or have been exposed to someone with COVID-19 get tested as soon as 

possible. The District can provide a list of free testing centers students can 

utilize for getting tested. As testing capacity permits and as practicable, the 

District may recommend asymptomatic testing for students according to the 

testing cadence based on guidelines from the California Department of Public 

Health, the Safe Schools for All Plan introduced by Governor Newsom on 

December 30, 2020 and any other testing requirements introduced by state or 

local health authorities. 

11. Asymptomatic StudentTesting

1) Yell ow or Orange Tiers testing will be encouraged.

2) In the Red Tier testing will be encouraged twice a month at no cost to the

student.

3) In the Purple Tier testing will be encouraged weekly at no cost to the

student.

K. Identification and Reporting of Cases





a) All close contacts are notified individually of exposure. Staff is 

advised of quarantine time and leaves.

b) Site staff members will be notified of positive case through email 

and/or text.

c) Parents will be notified of possible exposure through Class Dojo 

or a letter mailed home. 

11. The District will ensure that notifications about COVID-19 cases and

exposures at the District are following FERP A and HIP AA privacy

requirements.

M. Consultation

Seeley Elementary does consult with our teacher's union. Our reopening 

committee has been a part of the planning process and have had input on the 

safety plan and protocols that have been put in place. The District consulted with 

parents through parent surveys and parent meetings in July 2020, September 

2020, October 2020, January 2021, and February 2021 in order to receive 

feedback. 




